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          TOWN OF STANFORD                      

                                  ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS     
MEETING OF September 12, 2012

Present: Larry Clark – Chair -Absent
               Kathryn Zeyher


     Jim Myers


     Toni Liberta 


     Adam Munderback-Absent
Also present Mr. Thomas Dewhirst

Meeting opened: 7:30 pm

Minutes:  A motion to approve the minutes from August 08, 2012 made by Jim Myers. Seconded by Toni Liberta.  All present in favor.
 NEW BUSINESS:


D’ARCY, SARAH – 671 Bangall-Amenia Road- Mr. David Allen resides with Ms. D’Arcy and is speaking on her behalf. They are requesting a 3” side yard variance, a 38.8 ft. front yard variance and a 22 ft. rear yard variance to build a detached garage. Mr. Allen explained to the Board that the site was the only place that this garage could go. There is an existing driveway that will go to the garage.  The Board asked him to stake out the area so they can go and see where it will be.  A Public Hearing is requested by Kathryn Zeyher,  and all present are in favor.  Public Hearing set for October 10, 2012 @ 7:30 pm. 

ROOSEVELT, SIMON -335 Shuman Road – CRISP Architects representing applicant.  Applicant would like to renovate and add to his guesthouse. He needs a front set back of 30’, and Square Footage variances for each floor. It is suggested in the July 11, 2012 meeting that CRISP Architects for Simon Roosevelt go to the planning Board to request a Special Permit for these variances.  CRISP Architects did attend a Planning Board meeting on July 25, 2012 and applied for the Special Permit, and is now back in front of the ZBA to continue with the above requested variances. Mr. Jim Crisp and Sandra Mahoney represented the Simons at this continuation of the application.  After a long discussion, it is decided that Mr. Crisp go back to Don Smith, Building Inspector and Zoning Enforcer, and ask for a setback variance of 30 ft. for the Caretakers Cottage.  They will return next month with a new application for this variance. 
PUBLIC HEARING:


NO PUBLIC HEARINGS SCHEDULED


There being no further business of the Zoning Board of Appeals meeting of September 12, 2012, Jim Myers motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Seconded by Kathryn Zeyher.  All in favor: Unanimous. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm

                     Respectfully Submitted:     Mona Lantz 

                                                ZBA Secretary

                Approved:  ________________________________ 


